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Steven Badger Quoted in D CEO Magazine
Regarding HB 1774’s Impact on Insurance Claims

December 8, 2017

Steven Badger, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle, was quoted in the
December 2017 issue of D CEO Magazine in an article titled, “HB 1774 and a
Hailstorm of Controversy.”

HB 1774, also known as “the hailstorm bill,” passed by the 85" Texas
Legislature and signed into law by Gov. Greg Abbott on May 24, 2017. Badger
is quoted in the article regarding the confusion surrounding HB 1774 in the
wake of Hurricane Harvey, and that Harvey victims “will see absolutely no
change in how their insurance claims are handled because of HB 1774. What
they will see is a new requirement that their lawyers make a real effort to
resolve a disputed claim before a lawsuit is filed.”

Click here to read the D CEO Magazine article.
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